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A Review of Part 2: Consider a More Flexible Compliance 
Program in the Wake of the Revised Rules
Day Pitney Data Privacy Associate Stephanie M. Gomes-Ganhão authored the article "A Review of Part 2: Consider a More 
Flexible Compliance Program in the Wake of the Revised Rules," for the Journal of Health Care Compliance. The article 
discusses the recent final rule issued by the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services ("HHS") through the Substance 
Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration ("SAMHSA") and the Office for Civil Rights ("OCR") in which 42 C.F.R. 
Part 2 is modified to better align with the HIPAA Rules.

Read the full article here.
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